# SUNNYSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Principal: M. Patrick Grant

123 Rabbit Chase Lane

Associate Principal: Irene Buscemi

Smyrna, DE 19977

Phone: 302-653-2808 Fax: 302-653-5402

Sunnyside Families,

It is hard to believe that we are already in the month of March and spring is quickly approaching. As the seasons change, so does the weather. Please remember to dress your child appropriately for the weather. This time of year is known for cold mornings and warmer afternoons. Bringing a coat to school is a good idea so that your child may be comfortable as they go outside for recess.



On Wednesday, March 22, Sunnyside Elementary students will be "rocking our socks" for World Down Syndrome Day. We hope that you will join us in

wearing your crazy socks for advocating for inclusion. Please note that Down Syndrome Day is 3/21, but since we have picture day on 3/21, we will wear our socks on Wednesday, 3/22.

#### March / April 2023

#### LOOKING AHEAD

March 21 Spring Pictures

March 22 Rock your socks

March 23 Pumping up for Kindergarten

March 31 No School-Inservice Day

No School-Spring Break April 7-14

Dodgeball Tournament April 26



## Pumping Up for Kindergarten

### Calling all soon to be Kindergartners!!!!

On Thursday, March 23rd, join us at North Smyrna Elementary for information for our incoming kindergartners for the 2023-2024 school year.

Kindergarten Registration is from 5:30-6:30. The event begins at 6:30. Childcare is available beginning at 6:00 for children ages 3 and up.



# Spring Pictures

Tuesday, March 21st



#### **Lost & Found**

There are many items in the lost & found that are unclaimed. If your child is missing any clothing garments or items, please encourage them to look through the items we have. Lost& Found is located in the cafeteria. Any unclaimed items will be donated to Goodwill at the end of the year. It is also a good idea to <u>label all items</u> that your child brings to school to help get missing things back to their owners.





# **DODGEBALL TOURNAMENT**

On Wednesday, April 26th we will have a Dodgeball tournament afterschool at 5:30 p.m. for 3rd & 4th graders. The cost to participate is \$5.00. per student. Students will be placed in teams of 6 and Mr. Marks will create the brackets. Be on the look out for permission slips to send in your money (in cash) in a closed envelope to your child's teacher.

Refreshments and pizza will also be sold at the event. Money will be collected until April 19th.



This is a reminder that students are to be in the building by 8:45 a.m. Any student entering the building after 8:45, will be marked late (unless you are a bus rider). If you are dropping your child off after 8:45, even though there may be buses in front of the school, please bring your child in to the office. A good rule of thumb is if the barricade is up, then your child is late, and please come in to the school to sign your child in.

